District 5 2016 AWSC DR & AISL Report

We recently held our first District Meeting for 2016. Twenty two voting members and 17 non-voting members were in attendance. Everyone seems to be geared up and excited about hosting the 2017 convention. Since my last report, we held a very successful Gratitude Luncheon and Holiday Party. Coming up, we have a group celebrating their 41st anniversary, a group has scheduled "a Night at the Movies", featuring Lois's story, which was obtained from WSO. Our district picnic is being held in April. We already have volunteers to host our 2016 Gratitude Luncheon and our 2016 Holiday Party. We are still working to get a group to host the 2016 Day of Workshops, but there is still hope. We continue to visit as many groups as we can, taking with us "Where & Whens", flyers of events, pamphlets, copies of "The Third Legacy" and our website information for distribution. Following our meeting, we held an AMIAS training with several people in attendance. We are looking forward to a very busy but exciting 2016.

Our webmaster has been working diligently to stay ahead of all the events planned in our District. Check us out at www.nfdistrict5.com! A new Alateen meeting was started in Holiday this month and approval has been given to start another one in Inverness. Alateen is also back in PACE for girls now that we have sponsors. Our newsletter, "The Third Legacy", has been back in print for one full year, keeping us up to date on events happening around the District. Public Outreach has been sending out news releases as each new meeting is started. We are still working to get Al-Anon meetings going in the Pasco County Jails.

Respectfully submitted,

Lou D, DR Janet F, AISL